6/22/10 Board meeting
All members were present.  One guest was also in attendance.
Meeting was called to order at 7:11pm.  Minutes from previous meeting were reviewed and accepted.
Discussion held on the catch fence and volunteers that will help to build the panels needed.  Cable for the catch fence was also discussed.  Motion made and approved for purchase of the materials needed for building the catch fence.
Discussion was held on the rental of the blade for track prep.  
Ole discussed the issue of bonding the board members and insurance coverage.
The rescue vehicle will be taken in for painting.
Discussion was held on the fuel sales truck.  Motion was made and approved to allow for the sale of the cube van for the club.
State Fair contract was discussed.  Motion made and approved for signing the contract.
Ticket prices were discussed.  Further discussion will be held on the possibility of having family passes to the races and for concessions.
Sponsorships were discussed for races and a transponder system.
A motion was made and approved for the purchase of a new door for the NODAK Building.
The empty board position was discussed.  Discussion also held on flagging issues.
The June 27, 2010 volunteer picnic was discussed.  Contact will be made with volunteers so that they are aware that we will be meeting at noon at the NODAK building.
The new flagstand was discussed.  
A master list of volunteers will be prepared and emailed to all board members.  Track prep issues were discussed.
The next meeting will be 6-20-10 at 7pm.  Meeting adjourned at 9:01pm.

